
 July 31, 2006 
 
 
 
Scot Leaders, Assistant District Attorney 
120 Trading Bay, Suite 200 
Kenai, AK 99611 
 
RE: State v. Haeg - Case No. 4MC-04-024 Cr. 
 
Dear Mr. Leaders: 
 
We looked through my file & found that some items of discovery (pursuant to Alaska 
Criminal Rule 16) have never been provided as attorney Arthur Robinson requested from 
you in the discovery letter of December 13, 2004 (see attached copy).  Please send them to 
me or let me know where to pick these up as soon as possible. 

 
The items not received include but are not limited to: 

 
1. List of all potential witnesses, including expert and/or rebuttal witnesses along with 

their written or recorded statements – along with names & addresses of anyone with 
knowledge of relevant facts. 

  
2. An intelligible copy of the tape(s) Trooper Gibbens made during my interview & his 

interview with Tony Lee recorded in the same quality as the original recording. 
 
3. Relationship of photographs to elements charged, any material or information 

tending to negate quilt or reduce punishment including information held by anyone who 
participated in the investigation or evaluation of the case, and all notes, emails, faxes, 
and/or correspondence concerning any or all plea negotiations and/or offers. 

 
4. I would also like all of my possessions returned immediately that were not used as 

evidence as you agreed to with Mr. Robinson.  These items include but are not limited to: 
 
 6 pairs bunny boots -  Kodak Camera I2266311 
 Olympus Camera #987753 - Iridium Satellite Phone (Motorola 9500) 
 Snares & traps taken from home - Rand McNally Atlas of Alaska/other maps 
     in Soldotna & Lodge - 2 David Clark Headsets 
 Oil - Cord/Rope  
  
Let us know as soon as possible if these things will be delivered or where we have to go to 
pick them up.  We will be in Anchorage at our next meeting with the FBI on Thursday the 3rd 
and could pick these items up at this time if they are in Anchorage.  If there is any problem 
with these requests please let us know.  If you have any questions please give me a call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Haeg, P.O. Box 123, Soldotna, AK 99669, 907-262-9249 
Enclosure(s) 


